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Village of Delanson 

Planning Board 
Scheduled meeting of May 2, 2016 was called to order at 7:10 P.M. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
In attendance: 
 Dan Lindh, Chairman  
Al Zubal  
Bruce Barton  
James Hyde – absent with notification  
Jim Donnelly  
 
There was a review of the minutes of March 7, 2016 meeting; Al Z moved to accept as written – Bruce B seconded 
Accepted 4- yes    0- no.  
 
There was a review of the minutes of April 4, 2016 meeting; Dan LZ moved to accept as written – Bruce B seconded 
Accepted 4- yes    0- no.  
   
Agenda: 
 
Old Business 
 

1. YMCA sign update – No further contact from Olsen sign or YMCA 
2. RR Ave Scrapyard – Mayor Gifford is working on issue. 

New Business 
 
No new applications were received. With this inactivity Dan L moved that the Planning Board Meetings be on an as 
needed basis for the months of July, August, and September, with the next following regularly scheduled meeting 
being October 3rd. Bruce B seconded Accepted  4-yes   0-no 
 
Discussion of the idea of forming a committee to work on a Village Comprehensive Plan was started. It was pointed 
out that any changes to the Zoning Laws must, by State mandate, concur with the Comprehensive Plan and that 
since we have no such plan, then changes to the Zoning Laws would be extremely difficult to get approved. Dan L 
would put together a letter to the Board of Trustees, asking for feedback on forming a committee to look into this 
issue. 
 
Motion was made to adjourn by Bruce B, seconded by Jim D.  Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM 
Jim Donnelly - Secretary 


